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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Outdoor patio program

From: koosh

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 8:52 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Outdoor patio program

To whom it may concern.

Kamoosh bistro is in full support of the permanent outdoor patio program. This is needed for many years to make sure
restaurants are supported to come back from the massive damage caused by unjust and unfair closures and restrictions.
As everyone is aware during the Spanish flu and after Spanish flu governments allowed restaurants to do this without
any red tape so the ones that did survive can have the opportunity to recoup their massive losses. It made sense then as
it should now. It will be a disgrace to not allow this.

Thank you kindly

Koosh

Owner and operator
Kamoosh Bistro

34 main street north
Waterdown, On.
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